Dear Parents/Carers,
The Mount Cook centre is asking for details of all children attending the residential in June. Please complete the details below and return to school as soon as possible so that we can give them the details. We also need the next instalment of £25.00 to be paid by 6^{th} April if you haven't already paid this. Thank you if you have already paid.
I have also attached a suggested kit list for the trip. Please note that mobile phones are not allowed, if the children want to take photographs they must bring a camera with them.
Thank you.
Mrs. Johnston.
Child's Name:
Dietary requirements:
Medical conditions:
Water confident at 25 metres:
Permission to give paracetamol:
SignedParent/Carer.

22nd March 2017.